
HEAD LICE: We ask that you please have your child inspected for the presence of head lice immediately before camp 
begins (or your child’s stay with us at camp). If your child has head lice or has been exposed to someone with head lice 
prior to arriving at camp, we ask that you please have your child treated and checked. 

This season, should your child come to camp with a case of head lice, an outside professional lice treatment service will 
be treating each individual case of nits and/or live lice at a cost of $150 per camper. It is therefore very important that 
your child’s hair be inspected before they arrive at camp. Naturally, should your child be found to have a case of lice after 
arrival at camp, we will provide your child with the kind of concern and care that a child in this situation deserves. We will 
inform you of this issue should it arise at camp and we will need to charge a credit card for the cost involved. 

Sincerely,

Camp Eagle Hill & The Scherer Family 
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